## Saint Patrick's Church



Built on Faith

111 East High Street, Milford, PA 18337-0617 570-296-7451 saintpatricksmilford.com

Dear Parishioners,

I hope everyone is doing well during this COVID 19 pandemic.

I have been a member of People Helping People for 20 years and most of you know me through the monthly Bake Sales and the annual Flea Market fundraiser for People Helping People.

After discussions with Father Joe, Deacon Tom and Deacon Mike, we have decided to suspend the Thanksgiving Food Bag collection and the Christmas Angel Tree due to the constant changes made by the governor and the state regulations regarding social distancing for 2020.

I have sent letters to the various agencies that we provide for explaining the necessary changes and I also explained that hopefully we will be able to resume our generosity for 2021.

However, we will be able to provide a turkey certificate to the Pike County Children and Youth families using the funds from the People Helping People account. If you would like to send a donation for this charitable event, please send a check either in the mail (111 East High Street, Milford, PA 18337) or the collection basket. Please make the check payable to: Saint Patrick's Church and on the memo line: PHP Thanksgiving Turkey collection.

As always, thank you for your generosity and your continued support towards People Helping People.

Sincerely,

Carol Osterberg

Chairperson-PHP